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SENECA HEIGHTS RESIDENTS ASKED TO BOIL WATER UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

June 22, 2016—Olean— The City of Olean asks the residents of Seneca Heights to continue to drink 

bottled water or boil water until further notice.  “It is necessary to sample the water at three different 

sites and test each sample twice before the boil water notice can be revoked,” said Tom Windus, 

Director of the Department of Public Works. 

“I appreciate the hard work of Olean’s Department of Public Works to rectify this situation in Seneca 

Heights and apologize to the residents for any inconvenience that this water main break has caused,” 

added William J. Aiello, Mayor of the City of Olean. 
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